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 Is set up in the office until next 

Wednesday morning. 

 

 

  

 

  

  

  

COMING UP:  
Tuesday, March 2 
 Dr. Seuss’ Birthday 

Wednesday, March 3 
 1:00pm Chapel 
Thursday, March 4 
 12:30-3:30 Secretary out of office 
Friday, March 5 

 Flower forms are due to office 
Sunday, March 7 
 10:30am Worship Service  

w/ Holy Communion 
Monday, March 8 
 12:45pm Virtual “Beauty & the Beast” 
 5:00 pm Board of Education meeting 
Monday, March 22- Friday, March 26 
 Breakfast provided only on Monday 
 Achievement testing for all grades K-6 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 

Chapel offering for 2nd semester will 

go to the Baker family, who are 

missionaries in Mongolia. They have 

4 children ages 10-18.  So far, we 

have collected $31.00 

SPRING FLOWER FUNDRAISER 
All forms are due on Friday, March 5th 

Money can be given at that time or at pickup. 

 

We will be watching the Fox Valley 

Lutheran High School’s 

performance of “Beauty and The 

Beast” Prerecorded for us on 

Monday, March 8th at 12:45 PM 

with a 2 HR run time.  

Students can bring in a blanket, 

pillow & stuffy for while they 

watch the musical.  Please pack in 

a plastic bag.  

As a Special Treat for the students 

the PTG will be buying Pizza for 

Lunch and providing Root Beer 

Floats for an after-lunch snack!  

If your child is fine with pizza for 

lunch you will not need to pack a 

lunch, just a morning snack. 
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Achievement Testing: The staff & Board of Education has decided to 

do the Stanford/OLSAT combined Testing that Abeka offers.  We have 

received the tests and will be administering them starting on Monday, 

March 22nd.  The PTG will provide healthy breakfast options on Monday 

only. Healthy Snack options will be provided for the students during 

testing week.  Please ensure your child is present in class, eats a healthy 

breakfast and gets enough sleep.  All students will be taking the tests 

grades K-6th this year because we were not able to administer tests last year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

*A special thank you for those of you that ordered Valentine baskets from the PTG this past 

month. We were able to raise an additional $285.00. We also have plans to sell Easter 

baskets with the leftover Seroogys chocolate bars, if you would like to donate any Easter 

Grass, tissue paper, Small toys/ trinkets or prepackaged jellybeans please send them with 

your child to school.  Anything is appreciated! * 

Grades Catechism Memory Work Hymn 433 “Glory Be to Jesus”  Bible Memory Work 

1 1st Article through “from all evil” Vs. 1 Ephesians 2:8-9 

4 Conclusion to the Lord’s Prayer Vs. 1-2 1 Thessalonians 5:15-18 

5-6 Conclusion to the Lord’s Prayer Vs. 1-3 1 Thessalonians 5:15-18 

Please send any pictures for the Yearbook to  

jhansen@christlutheranwestbloomfield.com 

 

Subject Line:   YEARBOOK 2021 

Please remember the secretary is out of the office on Thursday afternoons.  

If you must get a hold of your child’s teacher (emergency) and the secretary is not available to 

receive your call for some reason, you can always text your child’s teacher.   

Ms. Dawn Schroeder (920)369-8487  

Mrs. Melanie Willis (423)453-1132 

 

Our next PTG meeting will be 

Tuesday, April 13th @ 4:00PM 

mailto:jhansen@christlutheranwestbloomfield.com

